

BENOGEE SPORTS CLUB



4th Annual Winter Toll Road

Please support the Tyke, Novice (Boys), Atom (Boys) and Peewee Teams as well as Midget Players and families of Benogee Sports Club as they prepare for this year's Little Native Hockey League Tournament being held in Mississauga, March 12th -16th, 2017.

Players, Parents and volunteers will be setting up on the Curve Lake Road near Westview Road on:

Saturday February 25th, 2017 1:00pm – 4:00pm

All funds raised will support families with the expense of participating in this type of event including accommodations, meals, fan wear, gate fees etc.

Event is supported by CLFN Chief and Council and Anishinabek Police Services





